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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HCMA.t...; SERVICES 

Centers for Mt>dkare & \;fedicaid Services 

1961 Stout Street, Room 08-148 

Denver, CO 80294 

Region VIII 

January 8, 2016 

Mary Dalton, Medicaid & CHIP Director 
Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services 
P.O. Box 4210 
Helena, MT 59620 

Re: SPA MT-15-0025 

Dear Ms. Dalton: 

�,· 

/'CMS 
O:NTER:S FOR MEDICARE & MEDICAID SERVICES 

We have reviewed the proposed State Plan Amendment (SPA) submitted under transmittal 
number MT-15-0025. MT-15-0025 incorporates the MAGI-based Adult Group and Parents and 
other Caretaker Relatives into Montana Medicaid's state plan in accordance with the Affordable 
Care Act. 

Please be informed that this State Plan Amendment was approved on January 7, 2016 with an 
effective date of January 1, 2016. We are enclosing the summary page and the amended plan 
page(s). 

If you have any questions regarding this SPA please contact Cindy Smith at (303) 844-7041. 

cc: Richard Opper 
Duane Preshinger 
Jo Thompson 
Mary Eve Kulawik 

Sincerely, 

Richard C. Allen 
Associate Regional Administrator 
Division for Medicaid & Children's Health Operations 



  

  

 
 

 

       

 

 

  



 
 

   
 

 

 
 

  
   

  



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  



     

 

  

 

  

  
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 
  

 

 
 

   
   

  



  

    

   
     

 

     

   
     

     

 

 

 

 

    

  



 

 

     

 

 

 

          

 

  



 

 

 

   

 

  

   

  




